
LunaYou Pilot Program to End in December 

 

Q: What is the LunaYou pilot program and why is it ending? 

A: LunaYou, a maternal wellbeing initiative, was a two-year collaboration designed to support 

prenatal and postnatal care for Black, Indigenous, and People of Color (BIPOC) women. 

Neighborhood has decided not to extend the program.  

 

Q: When is it ending? 

A: LunaYou is scheduled to end on December 31, 2023.  

 

Q: How can providers assist members affected by the LunaYou program ending? 

A: Providers can inform members about Neighborhood’s Bright Start program. 

 

Q: Who should providers contact with questions about the program? 

A: Any inquiries should be directed to Provider Services at 1-800-963-1001. 

 

 

 

 
 

https://www.nhpri.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/LunaYou-Pilot-Program-Ending.pdf
https://www.nhpri.org/providers/provider-resources/clinical-resources/bright-start/

